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Brenda Seiton

From: Charles B Nemeroff [(illlllllss@emory.edu]

Sent:  Thursday, January 04, 2007 11:08 AM

To: AR

Cc: el cdu; Michael Johns; Brenda Seiton J.D. Assistant Dean for Administration
Subject: Re: Educational Grant for Grand Rounds

Dear S,
Thanks so much for your unrestricted educational grant to support Grand Rounds in our Department.
Also thanks for your kind words about

my consulting to Otsuka in the past. My decision is firm to markedly limit my consulting and service on
Scientific Advisory Boards with pharmaceutical
companies. I wish you and your colleagues at Otsuka success in your future endeavors. I would be
pleased to discuss taking part in accredited CME activities
on occasion.

Charlie

At 09:40 AM 1/4/2007, you wrote:

Hi Charlie:
Wishing you and illllfa wonderful new year!

I wanted to pass a note your way to let you know that Otsuka contributed $5500 to Emory Department of
Psychiatry Grand Rounds. It looks like you have a great line up, and I hope that this contribution is helpful.

On a separate note, I learned form @ifi8that you will limit your consulting services, and wish that we had had
the opportunity to discuss this in more detail at ACNP. For what it{s worth, I believe that this is truly
unfortunate for those of us in CNS drug development, and for the field, in general. I feel certain that in the

future, as in the past, we will benefit greatly from your unparalleled expertise and your willingness to share
that.

LetiJs make it a point to connect at the next meeting.

All the best,
O

Ph.D.

Global Scientific Affairs, CNS/Aripiprazole
Global Developinent & Commercialization
Otsuka Pharmaceuticals, Inc.

100 Overlook Ctr, Ste 1

Princeton, NJ 08540
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